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Dear Parents, 
 It’s almost time for our trip to Rock Eagle!  We are all very excited about our upcoming trip on October 2nd and 3rd.  Thank you to all of you that have returned your forms with payment.  We are still short on our estimated amount needed for the trip, so if you have not sent your payment, now is the time.  If you have an extenuating circumstance in which you cannot pay the full amount, please contact your child’s teacher, or Ms. Johnson.  We want every child that is able to go on the trip. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]  While at Rock Eagle, the students will be participating in hiking, canoeing, a Pioneer Village, Challenge Course, team building, as well as several other activities.  Please be sure to pack all of the items suggested on the packing list attached so that your child can participate fully.  Please do not send any electronics (this includes phones).   If you feel that your child must have their phone, the chaperones will collect them and store them for safe keeping for the duration of the trip, but they will return them upon our arrival back at school.  If you would like to send money for your child to spend in the gift shop for a snack or souvenir a suggested amount would be $5-$10. This is completely optional.  
  On Thursday, October 2nd, please arrive at school by 7:40. The bus will be leaving at approximately 8:00 a.m.  When you arrive at school on October 2nd, please have your child go directly to the gym.  If they normally eat breakfast in the cafeteria, they will still have time to do that, but they need to drop their sleeping bags, pillows, and luggage in the gym first.   We should return by 2:00 p.m. on October 3rd.   If you want your child to ride the bus home that day they will be back in time to do so.  
 The students will be in four cabins; two for the girls and two for the boys.  We have seven chaperones going on the trip and your children will all be well taken care of!  Please let us know if you have any questions.  
   							Mrs. Ward and Mr. Reynolds   
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